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To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
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From: OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Date: February 22, 2023
Subject: COMMEMORATION OF SAFER INTERNET DAY PHILIPPINES 2023

Pursuant to Regional Memorandum no. 151, s. 2023 titled Commemoration of
Safer Internet Day Philippines, the Learner Rights and Protection Office (LRPO) in
partnership with the Stairway Foundation Inc. (SFI) shall launch the Child
Protection Committee e-learning course on February 25, 2023, which is also
part of the culminating event of Safer Internet Day.

The CPC e-learning course aims to capacitate the school CPCs via the use of
e-learning. In line with its implementation, the launching shall feature messages
from the leadership of DepEd and SFI as well as testimonies from the pilot batch.
Information about the e-learning course shall also be provided in the program.

In this regard, the DepEd community is requested to tune in to the livestream,
which shall be posted on the DepEd Philippines Facebook page.

For information and guidance of all concerned.
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